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RESCUE. RECOVER. RESTORE. ________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

Because of YOU, the Panama City Rescue Mission (PCRM) has a new story. Your generous support has 

allowed suffering people in our community to receive the Love of God through Jesus Christ. It may be 

addiction, mental illness, job insecurity or homelessness. I know you have compassion for those facing 

seemingly insurmountable challenges. A hand up is all they need. You understand how important it is to 

help others in our community. As a partner with PCRM you understand what the problem really is. 

People need a new path. A path to a life of sobriety, safety, and stability. They need transformation. And 

they need support to achieve a new life. I hope you are as concerned about this as I am. 

 

In the first year of the PCRM GATEWAY Life Transformation 

Program, an amazing 96% of people have safely transitioned to 

a life of sobriety, stable employment, and secure housing. You 

made that possible. You are the reason over 150 people are now 

flourishing. Enjoying a transformed life. Have become 

independent contributing members of our community. Because of 

you, people are restored through the Program Gates of 

Relationships, Health, Economics, and Housing. Only because 

of your participation and support, is this possible. You are aware 

people in our community need your help now more than ever. 

Your support is critical. The men’s facility has been closed nearly 

a year due to an arson fire. Services and programs have been 

limited to women and children. The remodeling project is nearly 

finished, and we are looking forward to once again serving the 

daily evening community meal, as well as giving men the opportunity to experience life transformation.  

 

As the Fall weather approaches, many more Men, Women and Children will be seeking food and safe 

shelter. Even when full, we will never turn anyone away during severe weather conditions. We anticipate 

we will stay well above our capacity. When you donate generously this season, you provide critical 

services to those in need. You have been a terrific longtime supporter of the PCRM, and with great 

appreciation we want to thank you for transforming lives in our community.  

 

Since 1973, the PCRM has been committed to Christ-centered rescue, recovery, and restoration to break 

the destructive cycle of poverty and homelessness. To donate online, please visit our website at 

www.pcrmission.org and clicking on the donate button.  

 

"Carry each other’s burdens and so you will fulfill the law of Christ." Galations 6:2 

 

With deepest gratitude, 

 
Stephen Fett 

President & CEO 
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